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LITTLE HANDS ON THE FARM

Volunteers needed each day, from 
3:30 to 8 p.m.

Free admission, free parking and a Little Hands on the Farm T-shirt!

The Iowa State Fair is looking for civic and community 
groups to help with Little Hands on the Farm during the Fair, 

August 7-17, 2025.

Accepting groups of 20-30 
volunteers for a 4 hour shift 
for a donation to your civic 

or community group!

For more information or to reserve a 
shift, contact Emily Wynn at 

Ewynn@Iowastatefair.org


